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FROM DELTA Xi

‘DEWING RECEIVES NATIONAL
ALUMNI AGHIEVEMENT AWARD

Merlin E. Dewing 56, 58 received the Alumni Achieve-
ment Award of Delta Tau Delta Fraternity at the 77th
Karnea held at Columbus, Ohio on August 8-11, 1984.
Brother Dewing was recognized by the Fraternity for his
exemplary professional achievement, and outstanding
community leadership.

In his capacity as Managing Partner of the Twin Cities
office of Peat, Marwick, Mitchell & Co., he is reponsible for
over 250 staff, and for the direction, development and overall
administration of the Twin Cities practice. His special
talents have been called upon by his profession as he serves
on PMM & Company’s Long Range Planning Committee
and has been elected to serve as President of the Minnesota
Society of CPAs and as a member of the Governing Council
of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants.
Recently he was elected to the International Board of
Directors of PMM & Company. He is a we!' recognized
leader in his profession. )

Brother Dewing has been recognized as a leader in one of
the major metropolitan cities of the nation, serving as
President of many civic, service and community organiza- MERLIN DEWING
tions. He is past-president of the Greater Minneapolis
Chamber of Commerce, Director on the Bush Foundation,
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MERLIN DEWING (continued)

and chaired the Major League Baseball Task Force in
Minneapolis which successfully found a buyer of the Twins
team to keep them in Minnesota. He has championed the
cause of business providing funds and leadership for cultural
and social organizations and programs, contributing to the
State’s quality of life. Minneapolis is a leader in the Nation in
this aspect, in part because of this good Delt.

Brother Dewing consistently maintains an interest in his
alma mater and his Fraternity, lending his leadership, time
and talent to their betterment. He has been called upon twice
to serve as President of the UND Alumni Association,
including during the important Centennial year celebrations
and $25 Million Endowment Campaign. In 1983, Merlin
received the Sioux Award, the highest honor presented by
UND.

Merlin has been generous to Delta Tau Delta, never
forgetting that his leadership training and “‘team skills’’ were
developed through that experience. He often visits the
chapter, and has even sponsored a leadership retreat with
alumni and undergraduates at his lake cabin. This Good Delt
answers every call for assistance. The chapter greatly
respects Brother Dewing, and they feel inspired by his
example and concern. His brotherhood is ageless . . .
extending to all brothers . . . and deeply felt. In a gathering of
Delts, he is a natural leader, bringing people together,
encouraging them to be their best, and bringing out the good
Delt in all of us. We are very proud of this extraordinary
Delt, and in accepting our Fraternity’s award has brought
further honor to himself and all North Dakota Delts.

Merlin and his wife Barbara (McConachie) ’57 reside at
2335 Aquilla Ave. N. in Golden Valley, MN 55427. They
have three children: Lisa, Scott and Jeffrey.

FLEMING NAMED
DISTINGUISHED
DELT ALUMNUS

NEIL W. FLEMING °’65, *68 was named Distinguished
Delt Alumnus at the Parents Alumni Banquet held March 2,
1985. Brother Fleming was honored by the Chapter for his
dedication, leadership, generosity and attitude. He has given
countless hours to the Fraternity, offered legal counsel to
members, the House Corporation and the Educational
Foundation; and serves as a Director on those Boards. He
donated the large oak conference table for the chapter
library, and provides the funding for the Outstanding Pledge
of Second Semester. (Neil, a second semester pledge him-
self, felt the award might help recruit second semester
pledges.) He has offered his spacious home for rush functions
and recently was at the chapter making a presentation for
Career Days. The chapter was pleased to recognize this good
Delt.

Neil has practiced law in Cavalier, North Dakota since
1970 and has an excellent reputation for handling trial cases.
He has been President of the Pembina County Nursing
Home, been active in Democrat politics, and active with the
Grand Forks and North Dakota Fair Boards.

He and his wife Charlotte have three sons — James,
Robert and Thomas — and one daughter Catherine.

PRESIDENT’S COLUMN

Dear Alumnus,

A very successful and productive year is completed with
the graduation of 5 members. In order to fill the void of these
graduating members, Delta Xi rushed hard this spring and
pledged 15 quality men. There was a slight incentive that
motivated us to this phenomenol number of spring pledges.
Enterprising Brother Bruce Gjovig inspired us with a
$1,000 bonus if we pledged 14 men. The chapter plans to use
the money towards maintaining its stable financial position.

With Delta Xi’s move to the Northern Division brought
many new hopes. This enthusiasm was brought forward
when nine members attended the Divisional Conference in
Skokee, Illinois. Delta Xi had the most members attending
and also traveled the longest distance.

We are also proud of our new cook, Marlene Flohaug,
whom the members of the house term ‘“Ma.” She is a
wonderful cook and she also inspires etiquette.

The annual Greek Week was a success. Delta Xi won
events such as Tugowar, “Lip synche,” three legged race
and others to win the Greek Week competition.

Again I would like to remind all alumni of the 50th reunion
planned for October 11-13. The chapter is working hard in
preparation for this major event and would like all alumnus to
attend.

Brotherly,
Joseph T. Johnson

Delta Tau Delta

Statement of Purpose:

Delta Xi provides an opportunity for individual growth, to
mature. It is an opportunity to experience brotherhood,
friendship, social activities and teamwork. It provides a
practical “hands-on’> management experience and develop-
ment of organizational skills. It stimulates an atmosphere of
academic excellence and achievement.

Delta Xi Chapter Goals

1. Membership — 55 actives, 25 pledges
A. Continue with a strong aviation base
B. Continue rushing men from diverse areas
2. Scholarship
A. Delta Xi aims to be no. 1 in grade point on campus
B. Delta Xi aims to continue to be a leader in the DTD
house computer program and hopefully purchase a
second.
3. Finances
A. Improve control of finances by following up on un-
paid members accounts and collecting.
4, Committee Structure
A. Improve committee interactions
B. Improve on reorganization of committees
(10 committees have been broken down to 7)
5. Delta Tau Delta National Fraternity
A. With the help of National, would like to be a Court
of Honor Chapter and hopefully a Hugh Shields
Chapter by spring of 1986.



St. Croix River Reunion

For a change of pace, the Apple River Reunion will be
changed to a reunion on the beautiful St. Croix River in
Stillwater, Minnesota. The weekend is set for June 21-23.
This will be coordinated into our summer rush, so come and
meet some prospective new members. Stillwater, Minnesota
is located on the Minnesota-Wisconsin border, where the
bridge is leading to the Apple River.

If you plan to attend, contact:

Joseph Johnson, Chairman
510 So. Broadway
Stillwater, MN 55082
Phone (612) 439-1571
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Since the installation of an IBM-PC in the shelter last fall,
a majority of the members are discovering exactly how easy it
is to become computer literate. With the installation of a
Modem, which allows direct tie-in to the University’s
computer system, and high-resolution graphics capability,
the system is starting to fulfill the needs of the chapter.

By the start of the fall semester, all of the chapters financial
records will be stored on floppy disks, cutting the treasurer’s
work load in half.

The chapter is quite enthused about their computer system
which is setting them above all other houses in a committ-
ment to education.

Kurt Groeger
External Vice-President
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Pledges of the Spring of
1985

DaveJohnson ...................... Buffalo Grove, IL
Mike Vetter........................ Grand Forks, ND
Jamie Walsh ......................... New Ulm, MN
Mark Zachanowich ............... Winnipeg, Manitoba
Pete Griesbach .......................... Hunter, ND
BryanFolden ........................ Rock Lake, ND
Tony Mayer............ccoiiiiiinninn.. Ashley, ND
Steve Taylor ....................... Bloomington, MN
Tim Kuchera ................... Colorado Springs, CO
Chuck Petty............... ... n... Hamilton, MT
RodReynolds ........... ... oo, MN
Andy Luce..... ... ... .. i MN
Jim Meuwiessen..............cciiienen... Edina. MN
RodJohnson ............... .. ... ... .... Fargo, ND
John Harkness. ........................ Bismarck, ND

DELT PARKING LOT

The Delta Tau Deita Educational Foundation invested in
the lot owned by the City of Grand Forks that is just across
the alley from the Chapter House to the north. The House
Corporation had been leasing that lot for three years to park
abouttwenty cars. The bid of $10,360was accepted on April
1, even though the city assessor placed the value of $19,500
on the 8,654 square foot piece of property. About $2,000 in
improvement are needed on the property such as additional
graveling, drainage and maintenance on the two-car garage
on the property.

The Educational Foundation wanted to make this in-
vestment as it will meet the parking needs of the chapter for
the future, and if the chapter house is ever added onto, that
space is crucial for that expansion. Buying land in the
University area is also considered to be a good long-term
investment.

A Fund drive is underway to raise the money for the
purchase and improvements. So far $5,000 has been raised
from the efforts of Merlin Dewing ’56, 58 who is contacting
a handful of alumni to contribute to the $12,500 project.
Merlin has indicated that should the response bring in more
funds than is required, the additional funds would be applied
to the $300,000 endowment campaign. Those funds will
carry the mortgage on the Chapter House and the income
provides scholarships and funding for worthy programs for
the undergraduate Delts. We are hoping for a favorable re-
sponse, and anyone wishing to participate is encouraged to
do so.

Bruce Gjovig *74, °75
Delta Tau Delta Educational Foundation

DELT LEGACIES

Among the 50members of Delta Tau Delta at UND, there
is a good diversity of hometowns with thirteen states and two
foreign countries being represented. We have been known as
the “melting pot” on campus for several years with our
members coming from all over the country, many of whom
are majors in the Center for Aerospace Sciences.

At least seven of the Brothers have more in common,
however, as Delt legacies including three legacies from our
own chapter. The seven are Jack Muhs of Towner, ND,
brother of Bob Muhs *76; Rob Geisler of Bloomington, MN,
grandson of Roscoe Lokken 29, '32: Chuck Petty of
Hamilton, MT who is a cousin of Dr. Russ Petty ‘70,°72; Tip
Tipton of Bloomington, MN whose father William Tipton II
is an Auburn Delt; Tim Peirce of Grand Rapids, MI whose
father, Dr. John C. Peirce is a Michigan Delt; Dave Ulmen
of Edina, MN whose father, Thomas Ulmen is a Minnesota
Delt; and Jamie Walsh of New Ulm, MN who has two
grandfathers and two uncles who were South Dakota Delts.
His father, however, was a member of Beta Theta Pi.

If any of you have a son, grandson, nephew or cousin who
is attending a school with a Delt chapter, do let the chapter
know of his arrival so they can rush him. Alumni referrals are
very much appreciated, and our chapter enjoys extending the
Brotherhood of Delta Tau Delta. Even if he doesn’t chose
Delt, maybe he will be encouraged to go Greek.




PAINTERS WITH A MISSION
UND students help with paint job

(Taken from the Grand Forks Herald, Sunday, February 3, 1985)

by Michele Cook
Herald Staff Writer

Some of the peeling walls in the Grand Forks Mission gota
lift Saturday when members of the Delta Tau Delta fraternity
at the University of North Dakota took time out from studies
and parties to paint.

About 30of the fraternity’s 45 members helped rejuvenate
the hallway and recreation room on the main floor of the
mission, 420 Division Ave.

“Everybody seems to feel pretty good about doing this,”
said Ron Nelson, a fraternity member who helped organize
the project. “They weren’t too excited about coming over
here, but once we came, things started steamrolling.”

Like most of the students, Nelson had never been inside
the mission. He said the experience was beneficial to the
residents and the fraternity.

“Infact, we met one resident whose mother had cooked for
our fraternity six years ago,” he said.

A mother of one of the pledge members suggested the
fraternity consider the mission as a service project. Calvary
Lutheran Church donated the paint.

“We started with 10 gallons of paint and thought that
would do it,”” Nelson said. By the end of the afternoon, they
had emptied 17 gallons.

The fraternity’s 15 pledges — students who want to join
the group — took up paint brushes at 6 a.m. They had no
choice. Other members stopped by at their convenience.

Six or seven women from Kappa Alpha Theta, a campus
sorority, pitched in at the fraternity’s suggestion. “We
figured getting some girls over here would liven things up,”
Nelson said.

Delta Tau De¢lta plans to issue a challenge to other campus
fraternities to match their work at the mission. Several
students said they would be interested in returning to the
mission to do more work.

The Rev. Dwain Steinkuehler, director of the mission,
recently appealed to area churches for help remodeling the
mission. Volunteers from Calvary Lv* . ran painted a room,
and First Presbyterian Church memocrs have promised to
paint the hallways on the building’s top two floors.

Next week, the mission will appeal to the public through
television commercials. The 30-second spots will explain the
mission’s roie in the community. “It’s basically just a plea to
the community to come and work with us,” said Cass
Johnson, the mission’s assistant director.
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Notice of Meeting

The Delta Tau Delta Educational Foundation
and the Delta Xi House Corporation will be holding
a brief meeting on Friday, May 24th at the Chapter
House at 12:00 p.m. with a working lunch. All Delts
and spouses are welcome to attend, and a special
invitation is extended to those alumni returning for
Alumni Days, May 22-24. A social will be held at
the chapter house that afternoon.
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Stella Lutz, a mission resident, took a good look around
the recreation room when the students were nearly finished.
The dirty green walls had been buried by creamy yellow
paint, and the worn green carpet looked perkier with a
shampoo and vacuum.

“It’s worth it,” she said, smiling.

Tom Martin, a senior at UND, gets some help from Paul and Lee
Goble, background, painting the trim,

UND student Ron Nelson paints in the windowsill at the Grand
Forks Mission.



ALUMNI NEWS (continued)

DR. STEVEN STRINDEN °73, *76, 414 8th Avenue S.,
Fargo, ND 58103, is receiving honorary recognition from
the American Urological Association for his advanced
technique in the removal of kidney stones. Steve is in private
practice with Urologic Associates in Fargo. Steve and
Cheryl were recent visitors at the chapter when Steve
accepted a directorship with our House Corporation.

BRUCE GIJOVIG 74, 75, 1318 8th Ave. No., Grand
Forks, ND 58201, is Director of a new program at UND
called the Center for Innovation & Business Development.
The Center provides technical and business support services
to entrepreneurs, inventors and small manufacturers. Bruce
is chairman of the Alumni-IFC, Greek Steamline Com-
mittee, and the Grand Forks Republicans. He was also just
initiated into the Order of Omega as an honorary member to
recognize his contribution to UND Greeks.

WILLIAM SCHOEN HI°75, 716 Great Plains, Ct.,Grand
Forks, ND 58201, has opened up his own architects office in
Grand Forks in the Lander building downtown. He already
has been successful in working on several major projects
including the city auditorium and the proposed aviation
management complex.

VINCE SALZER ’76, Box 87, Ashley, ND 58413, has
returned to overseas work in Saudia Arabia.

CRAIG HARDING °78, 657 Summertown Pike, North
Wales, PA 19454, manages the Hopewell Valley Racquet-
ball Club in Pennington, NJ. He married his high school
sweetheart, Pat Koch, last July.

DR. DAVID REOPELLE °78, 1116 East 2nd St.,
Dickinson, ND 58601, has opened up his own chiropractic
clinic in Dickinson. He graduated from Palmer College in
Davenport, IA in 1983. He and his wife, Tanna, have one
son. :

JOHN T. SEAMAN, 11t *78, 4716 N. Idlewood Ave.,
Milwaukee, WI 53211, is a systems project leader with
MGIC Investment Corp. He and his wife Kelly have often
joined other Delts for hockey games in Minneapolis.

ROBERT BARICH °79, 9225 Rainbow Spring Ct.,
Louisville, KY 40222, is a 1st Officer in the Boeing 727 with
United Parcel Service (UPS). His wife, Linda, is a Phi Mu
alumna from Purdue University in Indiana.

DAVID GACKLE ’82, 3089 Shoshone P1. #6A, Prescott,
AZ 86301, is active inreal estate sales and development with
Hidden Valley Realty.

KEVIN SULLIVAN ’83, Courage Center, 3915 Golden
Valley Rd., Golden Valley, MN 55422, is progressing well
after his diving accident in Ft. Lauderdale, FL during spring
break. He spent most of last summer at Sister Kinney
Institute in Minneapolis, and is preparing now to live by
himself with only movement in the upper part of his body.
Kevin is planning a career in Air Traffic Control, in aviation
ground school, or dispatching.
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CHAPTER ETERNAL:
CARL MELDAHL, Box 33, Dakota Avenue, Hatton, ND
58240, passed away in March 1985.

JAMES WILLYARD ’60, 14204 Notley Rd., Silver
Spring, MD 20904, passed away on November 21, 1984.

BLUE KEY MEMBERS

TOM MARTIN °’85 and GEORGE TATRO ’86, were
selected to membership in the Blue Key Club, an honorary
fraternity. In order to be selected into the Blue Key Club, a
person must submit a letter stating the reasons why he or she
would like to become a member, and submit an application
with three faculty signatures. The major criterion for ac-
ceptance is a cumulative G.P.A.. over 3.25 and participation
in activities on campus. They are proud to represent Delta
Tau Delta as members in the Blue Key Club.

Delt Cliff Notes

—OQur Pledge Princess is Joette Sampson, AAA and
Sweetheart is Sherri Graff, AX.QL.

—Mark Zachanowich has become Grand Forks’ greatest
Lipsinker. He has won over $300.00.

—Keith Steiner and Kent Klepper, National Office, are
looking at University of Manitoba for colonization.

—Nine of the twelve members of the UND Flying Team
are Delts.

—T1J Foley is the IFC Vice-President. Last year Jack Muhs
was IFC President.

—Mike Rott is the IFC Secretary, UND wrestler and
reporter for the Dakota Student.

—Brian McBride, Reidar Larsen, Brett Dale, are on the
UND Lacrosse team.

—Joe Johnson is a new member of the Order of Omega.
—Doug Johnson, President of the Scandinavian Club, will
be leaving for a year to study Norwegian in Norway.
—William Tipton was a member of the UND Bowling

Team.

—Both Jack Muhs and Scott Ramsay interned with Federal
Express in Memphis.

—Brian Roseen flies the emergency medical unit for
Northern Airways. "

—Brett Potas is an outfielder for the UND Baseball Team.

—Kevin Neibel was selected to be a member of the Telesis,
Student Alumni Association.

—Back-to-school days are planned the Friday before Home-
coming. There will be three classes during the day followed
by the Committee of 100 meeting.

—Kurt Greoger is a member of ASME - American Society
of Mechanical Engineering.

—Jim Debore is National Chairman of the Lutheran Youth
Fellowship.

Wedding Bells for:

Mark Bernegger and Zandy Hust, April 27th, West Point,
MS.

Jeff Russell and Mary Maher, May 17th, St. Paul MN.

Brent Koth and Tamara Branden, June 22nd, Apple Valley,
MN.

Erik Forgaard and Jane Ferrell, June 22nd, Wahpeton, ND.

Steve Nelsen and Erlene Sigdahl, July 6th, Grand Forks,
ND.




Chapter Officers

President ............ . ... ... . ... Joe Johnson
External Vice-President.................. Kurt Groeger
Internal Vice-President.................... Bob Henkes
Treasurer.........coiviniininnennennnn. George Tatro
Secretary ........coiiiiiiiii i, Tom Judy
Alumni/Scholarship ..................... Kevin Neibel
Rush..........iiiiiii i, T.J. Foley
Pledge Education ......................... Eric Kishel
Social ...........c i, Doug Johnson

New Officers of the
House Corporation

President................. Joel Medd 69, Grand Forks
District Judge

Vice-President............ Gary Mayer ’70, Rugby, ND
Insurance Agent

Secretary ........... Todd Potas ’82, Grand Forks, ND
Chemical Engineering

Treasurer ....... Kent McGregor *69, Grand Forks, ND
Accountant

Chapter Advisor. ... Tom Hanson ’69, Grand Forks, ND
Civil Engineering

Director ............ Bill Schoen 75, Grand Forks, ND
Architect
Director ............ Dr. Steve Strinden 73, Fargo, ND
Urologist
Director............ Don Toman ’78, Grand Forks, ND

Researcher, Energy Center

Educational Foundation . . . Bruce Gjovig ’74,Grand Forks,
Entrepreneur, CIBD

Alumni Chapter . ..Eric Forgaard *84, Grand Forks, ND
Graduate Student

Chapter President .. .... Joe Johnson ’86, Stillwater, MN
, Aviation Administration

Lost Alumni

If you have any information on the whereabouts of these
Brothers, please let us know. Four of the Brothers were
located in the last call. Write to:

Delta Tau Delta
Alumni Relations Chairman
2700 University Avenue
Grand Forks, ND 58201

Walter Block BX 22 Harry M. Mathewson *78
Julius E. Broen BX °27 Clarence McGee BX ’35
Obert P. Brunsvold BX ’34  Maynard Stardig BX °29
William J. Falvey BX ’30 Leon Steinberg 66

Leo E. Graaten ’39 John Thelander "46
Robert Krogh *40 Henry E. Thompson *64
Mark V. La France BX ’31  William Wiese ’39

Graduating Brothers . . .

Thomas Martin — Aviation Administration
Dan Johnson — Geography Major

Rick Paulson — Aeronautical Studies

Jeff Wold — Aviation Administration
Robert Lieser — Aviation Administration

Grand Forks
Alumni Chapter Officers

President .......................... Eric Forgaard 84
Secretary ........... ..., Todd Potas ’82

The Alumni Chapter will be meeting the second Thursday of
each month at noon at Bonzer’s South Fourth Restaurant.
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1985 Educational
Foundation Awards and
Scholarships

SCHOLARSHIPS
43 Beta Chi Scholarships for Academic Achievement
George Allen Scholarships for Most Improvement
Spring ’84
George Tatro, N. St. Paul, MN
Brett Potas, Sanborn, MN
Joe Johnson, Stillwater, MN
Fall ’84
John Sorano, St. Paul, MN
Reidar Larsen, Santa Monica, CA
Kurt Groeger, Corning, NY
Carlyle Onsrud Pledge Scholarship
Spring 84
John Abramowski, Cloquet, MN
Fall ’84
David Ulmen, Edina, MN
Dr. Robert Ray Medical Scholarship
Bruce Olin, Dickinson, ND
Don & Ann Smith Aerospace Scholarship
Brian Roseen, Bloomington, MN
Freshman Achievement Scholarship
Ron Ulseth, Grand Rapids, MN

AWARDS

Merlin Dewing Leadership Award
Joe Johnson, Stillwater, MN

Merritt Welch Qutstanding Chairman Award

Spring '84
William Tipton, Bloomington, MN

Fall ’84
Robert Henkes, Racine, WI

Robinson Chapter Achievement Award
Robert Henkes, Racine, WI

Ted Kellogg Campus Achievement Award
George Tatro, N. St. Paul, MN

Bruce Gjovig Award to Outstanding Upper Classman
Robert Henkes, Racine, WI

Clint Koble Athletic Award
Eastman Johnson, Morris, MN

Ed Hallenberg Red Key Award
James Deblock, Crosby, MN

Neil Fleming Second Semester Pledge Award
Eastman Johnson, Morris, MN

Chaud Johnson IFC Most Valuable Member
Jack Muhs, Towner, ND

Scotty Cranna Order of Omega Award
Joe Johnson, Stillwater, MN

Ferguson Stewart Grant
Terry Solberg, Babbitt, MN
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GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY IS NEARING

Delta Xi Chapter of Delta Tau Delta will be celebrating
her Golden Anniversary at Homecoming, 1985 — October
11-12-13. An allclass reunion is planned, and special
invitations have been extended to the South Dakota Ini-
tiation Team of 1935 and national officers of the Fraternity.
Already over 100 Delts and spouses have indicated they will
be here, and that number may double by this Fall. If you have
not made arrangements for your return, please do so soon,
An abbreviated schedule is listed below, a full schedule will
be sent to you in August. Do make your room reservations
early. Already 21 rooms have been reserved at the Town-
house (800-528-1234) out of the 38 room block we have for
Delta Tau Delta. They will want to know arrival time,
departure time, and type of room. All events will be at either
the Shelter, or the Townhouse.

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 11

3-7:30 p.m. Open House at the Shelter
8:00 p.m. Social with Spouses, Townhouse
8:30 pm. Initiation ceremonies for Beta Chis and

Spring Pledges
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12
9:00 am. House Corporation Meeting, Shelter
10:00 am. Educational Foundation Meeting, Shelter
11:30 am. Brunch at the Shelter
Ceremonial Mortgage Burning - Ordean
Dahl, Merlin Dewing
1:30 pm. Football Game
5:30 pm. All-Class Reunion Social Hour, Townhouse
6:30 p.m.  50th Anniversary Banquet, Townhouse
9:00 p.m. All-Alumni Party, Civic Auditorium, and

continuation of all-class reunion at the
Townhouse

-

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 13
10:00 a.m. Brunch at the Shelter

We would like to add your name to the list of Delts who
plan to attend. Those Delts and spouses who plan to attend
include: Amory Johnston ’24, Robert Ray ’28, Gordon
Sundby ’30, Scotty Cranna ’30, Ole Jensen 30, Paul
Robinson ’32, Chaud Johnson *30, Tiliman Stevens '31, Art
Gustafson >33, Ordean Dahl *34, Glen Johnson 34, George
Allen ’36, Ed Hallenberg ’36, Lyle Fering ’36, Hjalmer
Peterson 36, Allan King ’36, Howard Reuter *37, Clark
Robinson ’37, Cliff Bennington ’38, Ray Isackson ’38,
Everett Winkes 38, Lewis Johnston *40, Louis Thompson
’40, Vince Reuter 41, Wayne Twito *41, Kent Horton *42,
Don Stonestrom ’45, Wallace Olson ’50, Hank Mahlman
’52,Don Naismith >°53, Duane Williams 53, Jim Lewis ’55,
Bruce Listoe ’55, Merlin Dewing ’55, Bruce Hanson 64,
Neil Fleming ’65, Wilbur Wright *65, Tom Hanson 69, Joel
Medd °69, Kent McGregor 69, Wally Rygh ’70, Tom
Wirtzfeld *73, Warren Tobin 73, Jerry Johnson *74, Bruce
Gjovig 74, Bill Schoen *75, Bob Muhs *76, Tom Sallander
>76, Craig Harding >78, Don Toman ’78, John Dynes ’79,
Bob Barich ’79, Scott Rudd ’81, Bruce Olin "81, Todd Potas
’82, Mark Bernegger *82, Casey Miller '82, John Tredwell
’83, Bryan Jensen 83, Greg Paul ’83. You can be sure
several others have made plans to attend, but not yet
contacted us. Others will plan to attend if YOU give them a
call and encourage them to join you for this special occasion.
We look forward to seeing you.
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